
From: Max Buchanan 

Sent: Wednesday, December 02, 2009 1:58 PM 

To: Bradley Priest; Bill Coxe 

Subject: Fw: NCDOT Meeting - Holbrooks Road 

 

 

Max L. Buchanan, PE 

Town Engineer 

Public Works Director 

Town of Huntersville, NC 

704-875-7007 

mbuchanan@huntersville.org 

 

 

----- Original Message ----- 

From: Mitchell, Louis L <lmitchell@ncdot.gov> 

To: Canipe, Brett D <bcanipe@ncdot.gov>; jmueller@griffinbrothers.com 

<jmueller@griffinbrothers.com> 

Cc: Max Buchanan 

Sent: Wed Dec 02 09:15:41 2009 

Subject: RE: NCDOT Meeting - Holbrooks Road 

 

Mr. Mueller 

  

We have analyzed Holbrooks Rd. and have surveyed the Traffic and proposed future for this 

facility.  In view of our findings, it is my recommendation that this facility have the proper 

pavement failures repaired/ patched followed by a 1.5 inch overlay.  Holbrooks Rd. does not 

possess the pavement structure to accommodate the truck traffic it has experienced and will be 

subject to with the continued use your Company is planning.  The facility has started to show 

signs of the stresses placed upon it, which will require abatement.  If this facility is not repaired 

will have no choice, but to place a weight restriction to prevent further damages and 

deterioration.  We trust that you understand our position.  If you  have any additional questions, 

please advise. 

  

 

Louis L. Mitchell 

District Engineer-Mecklenburg 

NCDOT  

 

  

 

________________________________ 

 

From: Canipe, Brett D  

Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2009 4:32 PM 

To: Mitchell, Louis L 

Subject: FW: NCDOT Meeting - Holbrooks Road 



 

 

Louis, 

  

I have yet to respond to Mr. Mueller.  Can you provide confirmation to him on your decision.   

  

thanks, 

  

Brett 

 

________________________________ 

 

From: Justin Mueller [mailto:jmueller@griffinbrothers.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2009 11:25 AM 

To: Canipe, Brett D 

Cc: Mike Griffin 

Subject: NCDOT Meeting - Holbrooks Road 

 

 

Brett,  

 

Just checking in to see if you had heard any word from Louis Mitchell in regards to meeting 

about Holbrooks Road?  I know this is a sensitive time in his life and we don't want to force him 

into work, but as stated previously this meeting is imperative to the continued operation of the 

North Mecklenburg C&D Reclamation Facility.  

 

With the December 7th date with the Town Board of Huntersville fast approaching, Huntersville 

has sent us a message every day to ensure we are doing all we can to get this meeting finalized.  

Due to the nature of these conversations, we are under the impression that if we do not meet with 

Louis Mitchell & NCDOT the Town Board Meeting will not occur as scheduled and this would 

hinder our ability to continue operating as a C&D Reclamation Facility & Landfill due to the 

tight time line of the permitting process with the North Carolina Department of Environment and 

Natural Resources (NCDENR). 

 

We appreciate your help in this matter and hope you had a great Thanksgiving Holiday. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Mike Griffin 

Justin Mueller 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

________________________________ 

 

Email correspondence to and from this sender is subject to the N.C. Public Records Law and 

may be disclosed to third parties. 

 


